
May 2020 

Dear friends of MultiArt STUDIO, 

We hope that each of you and your loved ones have remained well during this unprecedented time. 

What magnificent weather we have had to enjoy walks and observe the blossoms and new life of spring.  

Now, we have started back slowly to hold small classes at MultiArt STUDIO. Some new precautions are 

in place and we are observing Swiss government restrictions. Some amazingly beautiful work has been 

coming out during the lockdown and it has given me great joy to be included in some of the processes. 

In some ways time has stood still, in other ways it has flown by. I personally fit into the category of 

people whose lives have not only been complicated by the COVID-19 pandemic, but also enriched. I 

have encouraged students and friends to carve out workspaces and time for art making at home by 

being flexible and creative.  

Art making provides a safe place and can transform our feelings and experiences into something we can 

see. It is a perfect way to help us cope with the changes we are going through and sometimes even 

make sense out of them. 

We will continue our lessons through the summer. Perhaps your vacations plans have fallen through and 

you might have time to cultivate your artistic interests. Let’s talk! 

FYI: Our exhibition at the AWCZ was postponed until May/June 2021. More on this later. 

FYI: The next ZIWA Sketching and Painting group will meet June 24. Contact me directly for more details. 

Our May trip to the Belvoir Park Iris Garden was enchanting! 

Feel free to contact me if you would like to talk about possible art lessons, art therapy or art workshops. 

Meanwhile, stay safe and healthy! And make lots of art. 

Warm and colorful regards, 

Kathie 

 

 

 

 


